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Tallehaas·ee, Florida 

Dear Editor, 

l.rebruary 19, 1944 
Washington, D.O.

I juet received my copy of the Bulletin and thought I would drop you 
a line and tell you how much I really enjoy it. Although I receive mail 
from home quite frequently, I always find something in the Bulletin that 
interesta me, and news that I would not otherwise hear about. 

I am etationed here in Washington, temporarily-, e,wai ting orders for 
Naval Aviation Cadet Training. Been waiting for five months and think I 
will go in M8¥ or June. 

Have seen quite a few people here from home and certainly mkkes one 
feel good. Gu.en I will close now, but would like to thank you again for 
the l3ulletin. 



James w. Revell, !2/c 
Interior Oontrol lioard 
Jloom 2732, !f�vy- Dept. 
'Washington, D.C. 
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